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TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
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5th W, 1935,

Dear Sir,

I shall be obliged if you will kindly
favour me with a reply to the enquiry contained
in my letter of the 23rd July last respecting the
Boller Survey of the steamer "DONETZ".

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours falthfully,

pro Secretary.

The Chief of the Technieal Department,
The Peoples Commisariat of Water Transport,
Petrovka 3'
MOSCOW
UeSeSeRe
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